REMINDER
TO
PARENTS

If you are moving, or have moved, during the summer, please
remember to update your address with the CES Office.

This is important as the MCPS Bus Transportation Department will
also need your correct address in order to make certain student bus
assignments are correct on the first day of school, Monday, August
12, 2019.

Also, you will need to provide the school office with 2 Proofs of
Residency (with new 911 address) to prove that you still reside
within the CES attendance zone. (Please note: If you do not live the
CES attendance zone, you must complete an out-of-attendance
request and have it approved in order to attend CES. If you live out-
of-county or out-of-state, and wish to attend CES, you must fill out
a Non-Resident form, have it approved and pay a tuition in order
to attend CES.)

If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 434-
374-8668 during summer office hours of Monday-Thursday, 7:30
AM —4:45 PM.

Thank you! \W&E




